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The 4Rs Nutrient Management Program  

· the Land to Water Connection

Thursday, April 4, 2013

Copley Community Center, 1278 Sunset Drive, Copley

 (Exit Rt. 21 at Copley Road east (Rt. 162).  Sunset Drive is on the left)

12:30 -3:00 p.m. (light lunch provided, please RSVP by April 1st)

Contact:  Cuyahoga Farm Bureau   440-877-0706 or email: cuyahoga@ofbf.org           or Cuyahoga Soil & Water  216-425-6580, ext. 13

         As a farmer in Ohio you have a significant challenge bearing down quickly.  Government, special interest groups, the media and the public all expect                    you to help clean up the state’s water resources.  If farmers don’t do it on                                    their own, there will be federal and state laws and regulations that                        will mandate how you farm.  A starting point is to commit to the principles                       of “4R Nutrient Stewardship”.  Plan to attend this program to learn about 

                    the “4Rs” and how to be proactive.



                               Program Agenda

Welcome- Anita Cook, Executive Director, Cuyahoga Farm Bureau

Dr. Larry Antosch, OFBF Director Environmental Research

Impact of Nutrients on Water Quality

What’s on the horizon: New Rules and Regulations                                                              (voluntary action vs. regulatory action)

All About the 4Rs

Karl Schneider, Natural Resources Coordinator, Lorain Soil and Water Conservation District

Conservation Planning and Nutrient Management Plans

Implementing Best Management Practices

Scott Kenreich, USDA-Natural Resources Conservation Service,                              District Conservationist

Federal Cost Share Programs for Good Practices

Program cosponsors include:  Cuyahoga Farm Bureau, Cuyahoga Soil and Water Conservation District, Lorain Farm Bureau, Lorain Soil and Water Conservation District, Medina Farm Bureau and Summit Farm Bureau with the support of the Natural Resources Conservation Service and the Ohio Livestock Coalition.

